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All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery 
www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

              A paper copy of this newsletter is available by contacting the school office. 

 

Summer Term 2024 – Week Beginning 1st July 2024  
 

School is closed to all children on Thursday 4th July 2024 for general election. 
School is open as normal on Friday 5th July, we look forward to seeing you at 8:45am. 

 

 

“You are the light of the World” 
Matthew 5:14 

Chosen by: Peter Wrigley (Lay Minister at All Saints Church) 

 

Meet the teacher 
To support parents, supporting their children as they move up to the next year group in 
September, we have arranged sessions for Parents & carers to meet next year’s teacher. 
Class teachers will be sharing key information with parents and giving them an insight on 
the curriculum and expectations for the new year group. 
We hope you will be able to attend.  
Reception to Year 1 (6th June) Presentation on Year 1 page if website 

Year 5 to Year 6 Friday 21st June at 9:10am 

Year 3 to Year 4 Tuesday 25th June at 9:00am 
Year 4 to Year 5 Thursday 27th June at 9:10am 

Year 1 to Year 2 Monday 1st July at 9am 
Year 2 to Year 3 Wednesday 3rd July at 2:50pm 

Nursery moving to Reception  Thursday 11th July at 2:45pm 
 

 

Summer Film Night 
Film Night is on Tuesday 2nd July. Thank you to all the families 
who have paid for their children to stay, enjoy the film along 
with treats and to help fundraise for the school. We are not able 
to add any more children to the list. 

 

Welcome to our “Topic Days” 
For the next two Friday’s we would like to invite families into the school hall for children 
to showcase their Topic work for half hour sessions. This Friday 5th July, parents of 
children in Nursery and Year 6 are invited to join us at 9am. Parents of Reception and 
Year 5 are invited to join us at 2:30pm. 
Next Friday 12th July, parents of children in Year 2 & Year 3 are invited to join us at 9am, 
parents of Year 1 and Year 4 are invited to join us at 2:30pm.  

We are really looking forward to showing off our fantastic work to you all. 

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/
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Pre-Loved School Uniform Shop 
We invite you to our Cash Only, Pre-Loved pop-up Uniform Shop on Wednesday 10th, 
Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July, from 3:00 until 3:45, under the canopy at the front of 
school. There will be a selection of freshly laundered uniform on sale included branded 
All Saints sweatshirts and cardigans with prices from as little as 50 pence. All items will be 
in a clearly labelled bag. We can only accept cash payments for these garments.  
 

 

Dunkin Donut Sale 

We are delighted to be able to offer a 
‘Dunkin’ Donut Sale’ on Thursday 18th 
July 2024. One of our parents works for 
Delice De France who provide Dunkin 
Donuts to retailers, they have excess  

donuts (they may be out of season, but still in date) they are able to offer us to sell. 
Donuts will be for sale under the canopy at the end of the school day, £1 each. (Some will 
be in boxes). Please have the correct change. 
 

Sponsored fun run  
Thank you to our School Council, children and adults, for 
organising the sponsored run. Lots of our Key Stage 2 children 
took part on Thursday morning, which is fantastic. It was a 
lovely sunny morning for a run around the playground.  

Please can we ask that all sponsor money is brought to the school office no later than this 
Friday, 5th July. We will let you know what the grand total is when all of the money has 
been collected and counted.  
 

Pets 
Many of our All Saints' families and staff have pets that we 
love who are part of our families. They come in all varieties 
from fluffy cats and dogs to exotic snakes and lizards. 
We have noticed that some of our children and families are  
quite nervous around dogs when they are brought to the school gates to meet children. 
This area is quite narrow and it can be difficult for children and families to walk past 
without being closer than they feel comfortable to be to the dogs. We are not concerned 
that your pets are dangerous, but in order to make sure that everybody feels 
comfortable, if you bring your dog for a walk to school in the morning, or at home time, 
please wait at the end of the school drive in Knebley Crescent, by the road. Please do 
not wait on the drive or at the school gate. This will allow everyone to enter or leave 
school comfortably. We appreciate your understanding. 
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All Saints’ Vision and Values Award 
At All Saints, our vision is Learning for life, building a firm foundation.  We aim to give all 
children the best possible start in life and encourage the whole school community to be 
kind and forgiving towards one another. We aim to create a happy and caring 
atmosphere where children can learn, grow and develop together into independent and 
confident children ready to flourish and build their firm foundation for life.  
We want to recognise the children who are working towards our school vision and are 
demonstrating our school Christian values.  We present two weekly awards to two 
children in each class every week.  
The Vision Award recognises children who have worked hard and are building their firm 
foundations in their learning or personal development.  
The Values Award recognises children who are demonstrating our school values of Love, 
Truth, Faith, Hope or Peace.  

Summer Term 2 week 4 All Saints Vision and Values certificates have been awarded to: 

Vision Awards Values Awards 
Nursery Dalton Nursery Isaac Love 

Reception Dexter Reception Freddy Faith 
Year 1 Addilyn Year 1 Darren Love 

Year 2 Shayla Year 2 Heath Peace 

Year 3 Esmae Year 3 Tyler Faith 
Year 4 Niamh Year 4 Jake Hope 

Year 5 Hollie Year 5 Ruby-Leigh Faith 
Year 6 Alyssa-Mae Year 6 Jay Faith 

Have a look on the Vision & Values page of the website to see photographs 

 

        
 

     All Saints’ Happy Lunchtime Awards 
Well done to the children who have shown our school values at lunchtimes last week.  

Mrs Hyde Aqib Mrs Powell Connie 

Mrs Fyfe Clay Mrs Lusty & Miss Rouse Mark N 
Miss Lodge Victoria Mrs Clarke Jaxson 

Mrs Patel Emily Miss Edwards Isabelle 

Mrs Reid Kalsie-Grace Mrs Paradowska Oliver 

Miss Dodd Michael Miss Barnes Mathew 
The classes winning the PomPom Challenge and being awarded with the Golden Lunchbox are: 

 
Reception 

 
Every single class has done really well this week and the PomPoms have been over 

spilling! Well done to each and every one of you who has been POMtastic this week! 
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Attendance and Punctuality for weeks beginning 24th June 2024 
Attendance Pupils should attend school every day the school is open, unless they are 
really not well enough to. Please do not send children with a temperature over 38. 

Attendance: Year 1         96.8% Year 3     92.3% Year 5  85%    

Reception   84.7% Year 2         92.7%    Year 4     91%       Year 6  91.7% 
Well done to Year 1 & Year 3. They will receive 10 minutes extra playtime.  

Whole School Attendance: 90.6% The school & national target is 96% 

Punctuality The school gates open at 8:45am & close at 8:55am please arrive on time.  
 2 hours & 24 minutes of learning was lost last week due to children arriving late.  

 

Our Community Environment 
As a school we really try hard to look after our neighbourhood and our community and 
ask for your support to do this too. When you are waiting to collect your children at 
home time, please do not stand on our neighbours' gardens or drives; please stay on the 
pavement or other public land such as the green area. If you have litter to dispose of such 
as cigarette ends, chewing gum, sweet wrappers or drinks bottles, please use either of 
the two bins at the front of school on your way to the classrooms. One bin is located 
directly in front of our front door and the other is next to the wooden gates to the 
playground. We appreciate your understanding and support to keep our entrance road 
and neighbours' gardens litter free and undamaged.  

 

School Caretaker 
We have a vacancy for a school caretaker for September 
2024. Working 35 hours per week, 41 weeks per year, 
(term time plus 3 weeks). The job description and 
application forms can be found on the school website: 
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/va
cancies   

If you are interested in applying, please complete the application form, along with the 
Equality Information Form and return to admin3101@welearn365.com by 12 noon on 
Friday 30th August 2024. Interviews will take place week beginning 9th September 2024. 

 

 

All Saints’ Vision 
We live, learn and grow by following the wise builder’s example. 
This inspires us to listen to guidance and learn from mistakes. At All 
Saints, we prioritise building self-esteem so that everyone can 
flourish. Upon firm foundations, we live learn and grow together, no 
matter where our journeys start. 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/vacancies
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/vacancies
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Important Dates for your Diary 2024 
1st – 31st July Plastic Free July 
Monday 1st July Year 1 parents – Year 2 information meeting at 9:00am 

Tuesday 2nd July Film Night – 4:45pm collection time 
Wednesday 3rd July Year 2 parents – Year 3 information meeting at 2:50pm 

Thursday 4th July General Election – School closed to all children  
Friday 5th July Topic Day   9:00 – 9:30am Nursery & Year 6,  

                     2:30 – 3pm Reception & Year 5 
Wednesday 10th July Induction Day 

Wednesday 10th – Friday 12th July Used School Uniform Sale - £2 per item 

Thursday 11th July Year 3 Ancient Egyptians Trip to Leicester Museum 
Thursday 11th July Nursery parents – Reception information meeting at 2:45pm 

Friday 12th July Topic Day   9:00 – 9:30am Year 2 & Year 3  
                    2:30 – 3pm Year 1 & Year 4 

Monday 15th July Whole School Worship at All Saints Church, Chilvers Coton 
9:45am – families welcome to attend 

Tuesday 16th July Coram Visit 
Tuesday 16th July Year 6 Music Concert in Warwick – more details to follow 

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

Thursday 18th July Dunkin Donut Sale - £1 per doughnut 

Thursday 18th July Design Technology Day 

Friday 19th July Last day, children break up for the Summer Holidays 
Monday 2nd September Teacher Training Day – School Closed to all children 

Tuesday 3rd September All children return to school for the new school year. 
Monday 7th October Flu Immunisation – Reception to Year 6 

Friday 25th October  Teacher Training Day – School Closed to all children 

Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November Autumn Half Term Break 
Monday 4th November Children return to school 

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January Christmas Holidays 
Monday 6th January 2025 Teacher Training Day – School closed to all children 

Tuesday 7th January All children return to school for Spring Term 
Am I eligible for Free School Meals? Call 01926 359189 
School Nurses text messaging number: 07520619376 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ Practical advice for parents 

Find us on Twitter - https://twitter.com/AllSaints_Nun  
 

  
 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
https://twitter.com/AllSaints_Nun
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Before & After School Care 
After the Bell is our paid for after school child care provision. It is 
available for children in Reception through to Year 6. If you would like to 
book your child in to our before school club (Breakfast Club) or after 
school club please contact the school office to book them in. More 
information can be found by visiting our website:  
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandaftersc
hool 

 

 

 

 

  
 

If you have concerns that a child is 
suffering any form of abuse, neglect or 

cruelty contact the Warwickshire 
Children and Families Front  

Door (Front Door) immediately by calling 01926 414144. Lines are open Monday to 
Thursday 8.30am - 5.30pm, Friday 8.30am - 5.00pm. If you need to get in touch out of 
usual office hours, please contact the Emergency Duty Team immediately by 
calling 01926 886922. If you think that a child is at immediate risk, call 999. 

 

 

 

Do you have a pre-school child? 
Did you know that if you have any questions or queries 
about your child’s language development, you can make 
an appointment to have an informal chat with a speech 
and language therapist? To make an appointment you can  
telephone the speech and language department on 02476378620 and ask for ‘an 
appointment for a drop-in session’. This will take place in Nuneaton and is a free service. 

 

 

 

Measles  
There are still cases of measles. Please ensure 

you remain vigilant. 
If your child has not had their MMR Vaccination 
and you would now like them to, or you are   

unsure if they should, please contact your GP to get this booked in or to discuss the 
vaccination with a medical professional. 

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool
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